Political consultations between the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and the Republic
Monday, 15 June 2015.

Political consultations between the Ministries of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia
and the Republic of Korea, held at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, were conducted by
Deputy Assistant Minister, Ambassador Goran Petrovic, and Deputy Foreign Minister for
Political Affairs Kim Hong-kyun.

The two sides assessed during the talks that the relations between Serbia and South Korea
were on the continuous rise and confirmed their readiness to further strengthen the mutual
dialogue, exchange visits at all levels and intensify the connectivity of the economies of the two
countries.

Views were exchanged during the consultations on the major aspects of cooperation between
the two countries — political and economic bilateral relations, multilateral relations, cooperation
in the areas of defence, police cooperation, combatting organized crime, science,

technology, culture, etc.




